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Letters Home
All Classes (sent by email): Contact Tracing Letter

Seniors Classes (sent by email): Swimming expression of interest Letter

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Oscar D, Cherries - Hard work making a poster about bees.

Yochanan, Cedar - Engaging really well with all the Activity Week activities.

This Week
School Map: Attached to this newsletter is an internal map of the school.

Missed Vaccinations: Please see the attached poster from the Sussex Immunisation 

Service about missed vaccinations.

Drop-off/Collection Arrangements: Our arrangements for dropping off and 

collecting students at the start and end of the day will remain as they currently are for 

the Autumn term. Students on school transport will be greeted from their vehicles at 

8.50, parents/carers bringing in their children at 9.00 and Beachcombers (nursery) 

children at 9.10. At the end of the day collection will be at 3.00 for school transport 

and 3.10 for everyone else.

September Start of Term: Students return to school for the Autumn Term on 

Tuesday 7th September. Please note that the school has INSET days for staff on 

2nd, 3rd & 6th September.

A Message from Helen
It has been lovely to end the summer term in glorious sunshine with classes being able 

to have Activity Weeks and trips out. Whilst we haven't been able to have parents in 

school, we are holding Award events today where the children will receive their 

Learning Journals. I know they will be excited to bring these home and show them to 

you. I hope you will all enjoy watching our Awards video that will go live this afternoon. 

I am so proud of everything all our students have achieved this year. 

We are also having a proper Leavers' Assembly for our Year 14 students, and I am sure 

some tears will be shed. It is always with sadness that we say goodbye to our pupils. We 

have got to know them so well and share so many memories with them of their time in 

school. However, we also send them off with our hopes and wishes for their every 

success, wherever they are going.  We look forward to them coming back for our Sixth 

Form Prom and barbecue evening next summer.

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 7th September to their new classes and class 

names, for what I am hopeful will be a year of returning to more school events, pupils 

being able to regularly access the community and parents coming in and celebrating our 

pupils' achievements with us.

Best wishes

Helen

Sunflower Success
This year Oaks have once again grown and 

then sold a range of plants. Their 

sunflowers then continued to flourish with 

their new owners, as these photos from 

Beryl show!



Class News from Oaks Class
Oaks Photography Group have planned and taken their own still life photos on the theme of “My Favourite 

Things.” They chose their theme, selected their props (either brought from home or borrowed in school), 

planned their layout and chose their background cloth colour. They also helped each other with holding the 

backgrounds in position. Here are their final photos.
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